
Discovering a lost species

Meet Dr. Daniel Mennill at a 
FREE presentation on his discovery

Tuesday December 5, 2006 at 7:00 p.m.
Canada South Science City
930 Marion Avenue, Windsor

Presented as part of the Youth Science & Technology  
Outreach Program. An excellent opportunity for young people 
and their family to interact with a Research Scientist.  
For more information please call 519-973-3667

The Ivory-billed Woodpecker disappeared from the forests of southeastern North America in the early 
twentieth century, and has been widely considered extinct for more than 60 years. Searching through 
flooded cypress swamps over the last year, University of Windsor Biologist Dr. Daniel Mennill and an 
international team of researchers have collected evidence suggesting that Ivory-billed Woodpeckers persist 
in Florida. In this public lecture, Dr. Mennill will tell the Ivory-billed story, provide details about the 
re-discovery, and recount how a team of University of Windsor biologists have developed sophisticated 
techniques for finding the king of woodpeckers. 


